

Steven E. Mullen Director, Regulatory & Government O: 603-216-3516 E: Steven.Mullen@libertyutilities.com

October 2, 2020

Via Electronic Mail

Debra A. Howland Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: DE 17-136; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities NHSaves Energy Efficiency Programs - YE 2019 (Revised)

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, enclosed for filing please find Liberty Utilities' revised performance incentive calculations relating to the NHSaves Energy Efficiency Programs for program year 2019. The Commission approved the 2019 programs in its Order No. 26,207 issued on December 31, 2018.

Please note this report has been revised an updated monthly residential annual kWh savings for the Lost Base Revenue / Lost Revenue Adjustment Mechanism ("LBR"/"LRAM") calculation.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Steven E. Mullen

Enclosure

cc: Service List